
 

 

Value for Term  
Our Christian Value for Term 3 is Courage 
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Gold Book Term 3 
This week we presented our Gold Book to 

Meadow: Otto Jennings-Pegg 
Woodland: Millie Latham-Mollart 

Ocean: Jack Keen 
Mountains: Fleur Skinner 

  Well done! 
 

Thank you! 

We would like to thank Alexis Knight (mum to Alex and Finley) for donating £160 to the school from the 
sales of the Nativity photos she took at Christmas. Thanks too to all the families who supported this 
fundraiser by ordering the photos. If you forgot to order Alexis is keeping the link open on her website 
for a few more weeks so please do get in touch. 
 
The link to see the photos is https://www.alexisknight.co.uk/client/ password NAT18.  If you would like to 
order prints please email Alexis on info@alexisknight.co.uk.  All profits will go to the school.  
 

School Meals tomorrow 
Tomorrow, Thursday January 17th is Census Day and there is a special menu. The options are Sausage and 
Mash or Macaroni and Cheese, desert is chocolate brownie. 
 

Comics 
If you have any suitable children’s comics (e.g. The Beano) or children’s educational magazines at home 
which you no longer need, then please consider sending them into school for our new library.  
 

Family Focus 
If you have a child in Years 3,4 or 5 then please have a look at this term’s ‘Family Focus’ leaflet which will 
be sent home with your child. Chipping Norton School is offering family workshops in Drama, Astronomy, 
Hockey and Art with a cost of £2 per family session booked. The courses are always tremendous fun and 
very popular. If you would like to attend then please complete and return the booking form attached to 
the leaflet directly to Chipping Norton School. 
 

Road Closures in Great Rollright 
The Thames Water road closures and disruptions in the village are likely to continue for the next 9 weeks. 
So far this week the minibus has been able to keep very close to its regular schedule and we hope that 
continues. We will let minibus families know of delays via Parent Mail if we are made aware of them in 
advance.  

https://www.alexisknight.co.uk/client/
mailto:info@alexisknight.co.uk


 

 

       

       

 

        

 

 

        

        

  

         

 

        

        

        

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

       

        

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              
             

             

             

             

 

 

          

        

 

 

 

Term Dates 
 
16.1.19  Bushcraft Parents talk in Ocean for Year 3 and 4  
23.1.19  Swimming Gala for the swim team  
6.02.19 Netball tournament at Chipping Norton School  
13.02.19 Year 3 and 4 Balls Skills Festival at Chipping Norton School  
15.02.19 End of Term 3 
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